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.Both buildings have established professional development calendars for the 2022-23 school
year. We will also continue to have embedded professional development throughout the school
year.

We have completed the Kentucky Summative Assessment for grades 3-11. We are not
absolutely sure about what to expect, but a general consensus is that we should not be
disappointed. The results will be back in the district in late September or early October.

The partnership with Madisonville Community College continues to move in a very positive
direction. We will have a number of students who will be taking classes through MCC this fall.

The elementary students will be receiving materials to take home for the summer in order to
help recover some of the lost learning.

It is time to refresh, renew and prepare to return in August.



